

Central Lancaster High School, Crag Road, Lancaster, Lancashire, LA1 3LS

Tel: 01524 32636 Fax: 01524 849586

Email: clhs@lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk

Website: lancasterhigh.uk

September 2018

**Dear Parent or Carer** 

## **Re: GCSE Visual Arts**

As you are aware your child is in the final year of study at CLHS. They are currently working on their final piece of coursework before they start exam preparation in January in readiness for their external exam which they will sit in April 2019 over 10 hours.

It would be extremely useful if you could provide me with an email address so that information can be sent directly to you, to allow you to support and encourage your child. We would like to send out an email explaining coursework completion, the exam process and any other important information which may arise.

## In school, we will continue:

- to prepare pupils in lessons;
- to open the Department on a Monday, Tuesday and Thursday at lunchtime (we encourage your child to attend);
- to set homework which will support their coursework.

If you have any questions about the course or exam preparation techniques, then please contact the following members of staff within the Department:

rebecca.stephenson@lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk - Teacher of Art martin.nesbitt@lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk - Teacher of Art jo.lilley@lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk - Teacher of Photography & Textiles

Thank you for your continuing support.

Yours sincerely

Rebecca Stephenson Head of Visual Arts



## **CENTRAL LANCASTER HIGH SCHOOL**

Re: GCSE Visual Art		
I have read the letter regarding GCSE	Art.	
My contact email address is:		
Pupil:		
Signed:	Parent/Carer	
Date:		

PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR CHILD'S ART / PHOTOGRAPHY / TEXTILE TEACHER